
Dear parents,

During this season of Lent we have been teaching the children about how
they can help others. As a school, we are currently collecting pennies for a
‘Toilet Twinning’ project, and the children will be taking part in CAFOD’s ‘Big
Lent Walk’.

We will be recognising World Book Day in school tomorrow and children
will receive a free book/voucher. Like last year, we will not be asking
children to dress up on this day as we feel that this puts pressure on our
families to buy outfits at a time when many are struggling financially. Many
of you thanked me for making this decision last year.

Thank you for your continued support.

Julie Le Feuvre
Head of School




